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COPY Ll
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams : Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 3561 (6 Lines)

<6th September, 1952.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of ye terday's
s tanker "WRISSI" and would confirm
Li;at i in touch with the Rotterdam Office
this afternoon who assure me that a Surveyor will be
ready to vislt the ship tomorrow morning to carry out
the cVum1naL1uh of the steam cylinder of the circulating
engine which you state has been renewed.

EL

As regards the second paragraph of your letter
i1t is understood that the request for twenty-four hours
notice referred to a visit to Thameshaven. This is of
course a very awkward spot at which to arrange an
immediate visit, and as such might be regarded as exceptional.

It is suggested that 1n any future similar
case Vr. Antonopoulos should make direct request to me
80 that the necessary instructions could be given or at
least a proper explanation afforded.
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Messrs. George Nicolaou Ltd.,
Bevis mﬂI‘RS House,

Bevis Marks,

London, E.C.3.

004574-004S10~- 0334



